
 

 
 

 

June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Huddersfield University 

 

I am writing to inform you of a planned visit to Huddersfield University on Monday 17th  June 

2024.  This opportunity will enhance your child’s academic and personal skills and build on the 

knowledge gained throughout their educational journey. This is an exciting opportunity for your 

child to Huddersfield University and to take part in an interactive workshop and explore different 

possible careers.  

 

Whilst at the university we will take part in various workshops around budgeting, designing our 

own university, campus tours and a university quiz. Students have been selected to take part on 

this trip as they are part of our Aspire Programme. This means they are currently studying 

French, Geography or History. 

 

Unfortunately, this visit will be a first come first served basis due to the limited amount of 

places. There will be 49 places available for this visit and consent can be given via the 

School Gateway App.  

 

Uniform 

Students will not be required to where school uniform for the visit.  

 

Payment Details  

There are no costs involved to parents/carers. 

 

Lunch  

Students will need to bring a packed lunch, if your son/daughter receives free school meals, 

lunch will be provided for them by college. This will be collected and brought by staff.  

 

Arrangements for the Visit 

Students will meet Mr Thompson in Carnegie at 8:40am.  

 

Once at Huddersfield University we will make our way to the workshop where we will take part in 

various activities throughout the day.  

  

The visit will finish at 2:00pm and students will return to college for 3:00pm.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

A Thompson 

A Thompson 

Progression Officer  

 

 


